
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

6th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Red Nose Day events – Friday 15th March 

 

The School Council have decided to hold a non-uniform day with the theme of wearing something red 
to celebrate Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March. A suggested donation of £1 per child paid in cash on 
the day would be greatly appreciated.  

 

Children are also welcome to enter the joke competition, we will be holding an assembly and children 
who enter can read out their joke. 

 

We will also be holding a cake/bun/cookie sale to raise further funds for this great cause. Children can 
buy at break and lunchtime and any left will be on sale after school. 

Cake/buns/cookies will be priced at 50p each. 

Donations of cakes, buns and cookies etc would be greatly appreciated so this event can go ahead in 
school, we ask if these could be brought into school on the afternoon of Thursday 14th March or the 
morning of Friday 15th March.  

Unfortunately if we do not get donations we will have to cancel this event. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support with the school council. 

 

Kind Regards 

West Vale School Council 


